
DATE: October 25,201 1 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Connie S. Kumme&,&hief of Certification & Tariffs, Division of Economic 
Regulation 
Martha C. Brown, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel & k C g  

Docket No. 110279-EM, Request for a new vehicle charging station tariff by 
Orlando Utilities Commission 

I N  

RE: 

On September 19, 201 1,  Orlando Utilities Commission (OUC) petitioned the Florida Public 
Service Commission for approval of a new Electric Vehicle Charging Station Tariff. Docket 
No. 110279 -EM was opened to address the issue. 

On October 25,201 1, OUC submitted a notice of Voluntary Withdrawal of Petition for Approval 
of the New Tariff Sheets 5.220 and 7.220 for Electric Vehicle Charging Stations. Docket No. 

- Y  

1 10279. There are no pending matters in d no action has been taken by the 
Commission. Therefore, the docket may 
C(2)(4(4). 

pursuant to Section 
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